
Lake Hill Elementary School 

PAC Meeting 

April 17th 2018 7:00- 8:25pm 

 

Attendees – Stacey Locke, Renee Alexander, Cassie Thorogood, Sarah Kebede, Christine Patterson, 

Elaine McVie, Andrea Chan,  Kalyn Sarkany, Tasha Diamant, Christie Johnston, Jaclyn Davidson, April 

Brosius. 

President’s report- Stacey Locke 

● Paint Nite fundraiser March 2nd: Sold out, was lots of fun and raised $1,072 for PAC; a big 

thank you to organizer Renée.  Also all who donated items and helped out. 

● Parent Education night on self-regulation May 2nd, Dr Tam Lundy will present in the library; 

Rogers school will also join us and help with cost. 

● Parent education night on Emergency preparedness on May 24th to get ready for our 

reunification drill on May 30th. Marketa Lund from Victoria Confederation of PAC’s to 

present in the library. 

● Walk a Thon June 15th (Andrea Chan) If you would like to assist please contact her. The start 

will be staggered this time with the big kids starting off first. 1:30 start time with an 

approximate 45 mins walk. 

● Welcome sign to be completed/painted by Tasha, more inclusive and representative of our 

school. Todd Parr theme Stacey motioned to have Tasha paid $1000 honorarium 2nd by 

Renée, unanimous vote in favour. More boards are needed for the fence. Sarah stated that 

her parents have retired, but offered to donate the boards. 

● Family Fun Finale formerly the Spring Fling is not going to happen this year as there are a 

number of things going on in June. 

● Request for nominations for new executive members for next year. Andrea Chan has offered 

to be Treasurer. 

● Stargazing night this Thursday April 19th. 

 

 

 



Treasurers Report – Cassie Thorogood  

Funding requests approved via email by executive and members that attended the February meeting: 

● 50% of the new sound system for the gym $1,250 

● Spring Musical - $350. 

● Ache Brasil dance performance - $300 

● iRide bike training for Grades 3,4 and 5 (lower grades have Saanich Police bike rodeo, which is 

free)- $750 

● Total new funds approved $2,650 

● Please also see attached report of funds. 

Administration Report 
 
Elaine  

● Student led conference is Wed May 2nd.  
● The outdoor equipment is out and is working well. Each room will get a bag of playground 

equipment and balls and sign them out for use. Supervisors are assigned to areas and this is 
working well and will continue for the rest of the year. An assembly is scheduled where the rules 
were explained to all the children. 

● Kindergarten registration starts soon, please visit website for more details. 
● IRide and the bike rodeo are coming soon. All grades are welcome to bring bikes and scooters.  
● Staffing is dependent on numbers of children registered in the school. Linda Riemer is leaving 

and Chris Mahon has a temporary position. 
● District is looking at inclusive education instead of Special education terminology and more EA’s 

are being brought in another .5 person will assist. 
● 2.5 days of a counsellor for next year will also be coming 
● The Province has allocated millions for playgrounds and each District can apply for funding; 

SD61 funds are going to Quadra Elementary; although Lake Hill’s wooden playground is due for 
replacement, because we have other playground equipment at the school, as well as Beckwith 
Park nearby, it is highly unlikely we would qualify. 

 
Conclusion 

● School supplies will be ordered again through Teachers File 
 
 
 

AGM and election meeting is Wednesday May 16th at 7:00pm 
 



 


